WOKINGHAM COPY:

4th October, 1940.

I have to acquaint you that a Notice was recently
iressed to the Overseas Navigation Trust Limited relative to
2nd 8.5. No.2 and Boller survey of the Steamep "ORAO", but

Ve recelved a reply to say that they are not Agents for
vessel, but understand Messrs, Ambrose, Davies & Mathews Ltd.,
Jour Port act for the ,
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d 1f you will make

ary enquiries and let me know, for the informat ion

ttee, what steps are proposed to be taken with a
Vessel being submitted to theinspections in question,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours rummll?s ,
' ttse. |
Lloyd's Register
FQ&anUO




